1 Sept.  2024

Dear Green Thumb Club members and parents,

Welcome to a great opportunity to learn about gardening and nature.  You will also be contributing to the improvement of your school and the neighborhood.  Unless it pours, we will meet every THURSDAY afternoon from 2:00 to 3:00 for eight weeks.
Sept. 12
Orientation, tour of gardens, dig up potatoes

Sept.  19
Transplant hostas to the front garden

Sept.  26    
Weed and deadhead garden 1-Seneca

Oct.     3      Weed side gardens. Weed and deadhead garden 2 by main entrance

Oct.  10
Dig up annuals from gardens 2 & 3 to take home, weed. take photos

Oct.  17       Clean up garden 4 in back, save seeds

Oct.  24       Dig up cannas to store

Oct. 331      Cut back grasses & grapes, general clean up, review what was 
learned
You will be learning about the safe and proper use of garden tools, observing the growth of one plant over the season and learning about the weeds and critters like worms and grubs in the soil.  Lots of time will be spent of how to plant properly, how to weed and the importance of tidiness in the garden.
This is all fun, but it is also WORK and you will get dirty.  Please wear old pants and sneakers on Wednesday.   We will meet each week unless it is raining steadily at noon that day.  In that case, I will call the school and every parent, and you should go home on the bus.  Healthy snacks will be provided each day. Please make sure you pick up your child promptly at 3 pm.
Parents are welcome to come and observe or help.  My children attended School #50, I live in the neighborhood and I love to garden.  My friends, Sharon Greaves will be assisting.  If you have any questions, please call me at home, 544-8573.
Sonya Christensen  Volunteer
If you give your child permission to participate, please write
Student's name ________________________________________________________
Parent's name _________________________________________________________
Parent's contact phone number ___________________________________________
